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DEADLINE® GRANULES
One Last Meal for Slugs & Snails

COMMERCIAL

U.S. Patent No. 4,961,929

EFFECTIVE
DEADLINE GRANULES excel at attracting and destroying 

slugs and snails.

LONG LASTING
Remains effective after rain and watering.  DEADLINE GRANULES 

are not easily dissipated by water.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REGISTRATION NO. 26651 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

GUARANTEE: Metaldehyde.............................4.0%

NET CONTENTS: 22.68 kg (50 lbs.)

CAUTION    POISON

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

Pace International LLC
1011 Western Avenue, Suite 505

Seattle, WA 98104
USA

(800) 936-6750

DEADLINE is a Registered Trademark of Pace International LLC

(Secondary Display Panel)

DIRECTIONS FOR USE



APPLICATION DIRECTIONS: Apply as a soil surface treatment. 
May be broadcast by ground equipment unless specified
otherwise on the label.  Use a band treatment between the rows
after formation of edible parts.  Do not contaminate edible
portions of the plant.  Do not apply this product in a way
that will contact workers or other persons, either directly or
through drift.  Only protected handlers may be in the area
during application.  May be applied to the following crops to
protect from slugs and snails.

VEGETABLES: Asparagus, beans, cabbage, carrots, celery,
cucumbers, lettuce, melons, onions, peas, peppers, potatoes,
radishes, spinach, squash, tomatoes, turnips: Apply 22.4-44.8
kg per hectare.

TREE CROPS: Cherries, peaches, apples: Apply 22.4 - 44.8 kg
per hectare.

SMALL FRUIT: Blackberries, strawberries, grapes: Apply 11.2 -
44.8 kg per hectare.

TURF & ORNAMENTALS: Ornamental greenhouses, ornamental
planing, lawns: Normally apply 11.1-22.2 kg per hectare. 
Repeat treatment as necessary to maintain control.

Experience has shown most plants to be tolerant to Deadline
Granules.  However, on extremely tender plants, such as
orchids, it is suggested the user of this product do a small
test to determine any plant sensitivity before making a
broadcast application over the plants.

For best results, apply in evening.  Especially beneficial if
applied following rain or watering.  Apply every 3 to 4 weeks
during growing season, or as needed, up to a maximum of 6
applications per year.

THIS PRODUCT MUST NOT BE APPLIED DIRECTLY TO FOOD CROPS.  DO
NOT APPLY BY AIR.  DO NOT APPLY BY GROUND APPLICATION METHODS
WHICH RESULT IN DIRECT CONTACT OF PRODUCT WITH THE FOLIAGE OR
EDIBLE PORTIONS OF FOOD CROPS.  FOOD CROPS MAY NOT BE
HARVESTED WITHIN 6 DAYS OF TREATMENT.

PRECAUTIONS

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid
breathing dust.  May cause eye irritation.  Avoid contact with
skin, eyes or clothing.  Wear long sleeved shirt, long pants,



shoes, socks and chemical-resistant gloves when handling and
applying the product. Follow manufacture’s instructions for
cleaning and maintaining personal protective equipment (PPE). 
If no such instructions for washables, use detergent and hot
water.  Keep and wash PPE separately from other laundry. 
Users should wash hands before eating, drinking, chewing gum,
using tobacco, or using the toilet.  Users should remove
clothing immediately if pesticide gets inside, then wash
thoroughly and put on clean clothing.  
Do not apply directly to water, or to areas where surface
water is present or to intertidal areas below the mean high
water mark.  Do not contaminate water when disposing of
equipment washwaters.

THIS PRODUCT IS TOXIC TO DOGS, BIRDS AND OTHER WILDLIFE.  DOGS
AND OTHER ANIMALS ARE ATTRACTED TO METALDEHYDE BAITS AND
POISONING WITH FATALITIES MAY RESULT.  CLEAN UP OR BURY ANY
SPOILED PRODUCT.

STORAGE: Do not contaminate water, food or feed by storage or
disposal.  Use product only from original container & keep in
locked storage area away from children & pets.  Keep container
tightly closed when not in sue.  Do not store near food or
feed.

DISPOSAL

Thoroughly empty the contents of the bag into the application
device.  Do not reuse the empty bag, and make it unsuitable
for further use.  Dispose of the bag in accordance with
provincial requirements.  For information, on the disposal of
unused, unwanted product and the clean up of spills, contact
the provincial regulatory agency or the manufacturer.

FIRST AID

IF IN EYES: Hold eyelids open and flush with a steady, gentle
stream of water.  Get medical attention.
IF SWALLOWED: Do not induce vomiting.  Seek medical assistance
immediately.
IF ON SKIN: Wash thoroughly with soap and water.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Treat symptomatically.

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an
offense under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control



product under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and, subject thereto, the buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use
or handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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